Dog Park Study Committee
Mirutes
January 27, 2012

In attendance: Dottie Grover, Scott Benson, Deanna Mele, Cindy Eaton.

Since we did not have a quorum last Tuesday, those of us who were present just
discussed some ideas but made no decisions. However, Deanna was encouraged to take
the next step with the FAA so we will know if that location will be a possibility.

Respectfully submitted by
Dottie Grover



